
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Andrew Mandyam 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
Market Development & PA 
 

tel 416-495-5499 
fax 416-495-6072 
EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

April 12, 2018 
 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re:  EB-2017-0306/EB-2017-0307 – Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. and Union Gas 

Limited – Interrogatory Response and Undertaking Update 
 
In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s Procedural Order No. 4, a Technical Conference 
was held on March 28 and 29, and April 3, 2018.  
 
In seeking to respond to Mr. Ladanyi’s questions on April 3, 2018 regarding headcount (Tr.3 pp. 
165 – 166), the Applicants have updated the response to Exhibit C.CCC.7 to ensure 
consistency between the headcount information presented for Union and EGD.  Also, during the 
Technical Conference it was noted that Exhibit C.CCC.6 was missing the 2016 productivity 
study.  Please see the enclosed updated responses to Exhibit C.CCC.6, and C.CCC.7. 
 
Also enclosed are minor changes to the following interrogatory and undertaking responses: 
 

- Exhibit C.STAFF.10, part b)  
- Exhibit C.STAFF.53 
- Exhibit C.CCC.2  
- Exhibit C.SEC.2, Attachment 1 
- JT1.14 

 
If you have any questions on this matter, please contact me at 519-436-5334. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
[original signed] 
 
Andrew Mandyam 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
Market Development & PA 
 
cc: Andrew Mandyam, EGD 
 Mark Kitchen, Union 
 Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis 
 EB-2017-0306/EB-2017-0307 Intervenors 
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